

Furo-cho, Chikusa-ku Nagoya 464-8601, JAPAN Telephone: +81-52-789-Facsimile: +81-52-789www.nagoya-u.ac.jp

January 26, 2016

Dr. Wang Dan
Associate Professor,
Dean of School of Environment,
Resources & International Trade
Hubei University of Economics

Dear Dr. Wang Dan,

We are pleased to invite you to our university as a Visiting Research Fellow for six months from September 30, 2016 to March 29, 2017. We will provide you with the opportunity to pursue your research work on "A Survey Study of China's Carbon Emission Market". We understand that your research plan will be carried out in association with Professor Jinjun Xue of Economic Research Center, Graduate School of Economics, Nagoya University.

Meanwhile, during the term of fellowship, the result of the research must be presented at the Workshop held by E.R.C., and written thesis (Discussion Paper) must be submitted.

We look forward to seeing you soon at our university. Please do not hesitate to contact us for further details, if necessary.

Yours sincerely,

Motonari Yamada

Director and Professor

Economic Research Center

Graduate School of Economics

Nagoya University